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Subject:   FCC File No. 0226-EX-CN-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Carnegie Mellon University (&quot;CMU&quot;) was asked two further questions with respect to this
pending application.   

1. Will any participants be charged money during testing? - Answer - No.

2. Please provide a stop buzzer point of contact to cease operation if interference occurs.  CMU's stop
buzzer point of contact for this application is: Craig Hesling, Tel. 843-422-5405 - email -
craig@hesling.com.   

Should you have further questions, please contact me. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Robert H. Jackson
Counsel to Carnegie Mellon University
703-714-1316


